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Tilston Parochial CE Primary School 
 

Headteacher: Mrs Kelsey Mort  

Website: www.tilston.cheshire.sch.uk 

31st January 2020 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Is it too early to feel like Spring is in the air?  

 

We are introducing a range of playground resources to enhance the play at 

breaktimes and lunchtimes. Last week we introduced skipping. It has been 

lovely to see the children having fun, getting fit and enjoying time with their 

friends this week. 

 

   

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

Young Voices 

On Thursday evening, our Young 

Voices Choir joined 8,000 children to form the worlds largest choir in the world. 

The children took part in singing and dance rehearsals at Manchester MEN 

Arena during the day with a variety of artists. The evening performance was 

spectacular! The children thoroughly enjoyed performing and were a real 

credit to our school and to you! A special thank you to all the staff who 

supported this trip and ensured the children had a memorable experience.  

 
It is official….. 

Tilston Parochial Primary School is in the top 1% of primary schools in the 

country! 

 

We were delighted to receive a special letter today from Nick  

Gibb, Minister of State for School Standards. I would  

like to take this opportunity to thank staff, pupils, parents  

and governors, who work extremely hard to ‘Bring out  

the Best in Everyone.’ This is a fantastic achievement for all! 
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  Lunchtime Award 

Our weekly Lunchtime Award was presented to Alfie Ellis who has 

made healthy choices all week. Well done Alfie. 

 

 

 

Worship 

This week Canon Davenport led our final worship. Our new Reverend, 

Reverend Tim Robinson, will be taking up his post following his induction on 

Tuesday evening. I would like to take this opportunity to thank Canon 

Davenport for supporting us through this transition. We have always looked 

forward to his weekly worships and sharing Bible stories. 

 

I am delighted to have been invited to attend the Induction Service at St 

Mary’s Church on Tuesday evening. We look forward to welcoming 

Reverend Robinson to Tilston Parochial Primary School. 

 

* Please note, the cost of a school lunch is now £2.30.  Reminder that all children in Reception 

and KS1 are entitled to a free school meal. 

 

Our value this week is work hard. Well done to the following children who 

have worked hard and achieved this week. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

                Menu for week beginning 3rd February 2020 

Monday All day breakfast 

or deli option - choice of sandwiches with salad 

Tuesday Ham and cheese pasta bake 

or filled jacket potato 

Wednesday Braised beef in gravy 

or deli option – choice of sandwiches with salad 

Thursday Chicken curry or filled jacket potato 

Friday Cheese & tomato pizza 

or deli option – choice of sandwiches with salad 

Stars of the Week 
N Jasmine: working hard with enthusiasm in phonics.  

Y1 Elliott: showing great focus during RE work. 

Y2 Jessica: working really hard in maths. 

Y3 Isobel: working hard and giving her best. 

Y4 Charlotte: working hard in everything she does. 

Y5 Erin L: always working hard and giving her best.  

Y6 Josie: working hard and improving her maths.  



  

 

 Our Star Handwriters 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Education Sunday 

On Sunday 2nd February 2020 at 9:45am,    

there will be a joint service at St Mary’s  

Church to celebrate Education Sunday. 

We are looking forward to joining the  

children of Shocklach School for our joint service. All children are welcome. 

Please arrive 10 minutes before the start of the service. 

 

 

Let’s Go Green for Clatterbridge 
Welcome to our 2020 School Committee. 

 

Chair- Oliver H (Y6) 

Vice Chair- Isabella (Y6) 

Secretary- Lottie(Y6) 

Olivia Higazi (Y5) 

Finley- (Y4) 

Chloe- (Y3) 

Maddie- (Y2) 

Sophia (Y1)   

 

This year we will be supporting The Clatterbridge Cancer Charity. On Friday 7th 

February we are turning our school green to raise much needed funds for this 

incredible charity. We all know of somebody who is facing their own 

challenges and hope we can help to make a difference. 

 

Please join us from 8:15am on Friday 7th February for our Let’s Go Green Big 

Breakfast. Bacon sandwiches, toast and drinks will be served. We are asking 

ALL children and staff to dress in green and donate £1. (Please feel free to 

come dressed for the occasion too!) The School Committee will run a Cake 

Sale, and we would be very grateful of any cake donations.  

 

The School Committee all spoke about personal experiences and felt very 

passionate about raising money. They have set themselves a target of £300 

and we hope you will help us to smash this target. 

 

TSA Meeting 

You are all welcome to attend the TSA meeting on Monday 3rd February at 

Tilston School. The meeting is from 2-3pm. 

 

 

Year 1 Sam 

Year 2 Lawrence  

Year 3 Finley 

Year 4 Harriet  

Year 5 Olivia Higazi 

Year 6 Dylan  
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Headlice  

We have a reported case of headlice and encourage all parents to check 

your child and treat if necessary. 

 

Family Worship 

This term we would like to invite parents to join us for daily worship. Each class 

will lead a worship and it would be lovely if you were able to join us. Please 

see the table below for the dates this term. 

 

Wrens Robins House Martins Kestrels 

Thursday 5th 

March 9:00am 

Thursday 12th 

March 9:00am 

Thursday 19th 

March 9:00am 

Thursday 26th 

March 9:00am 

 

Prayer of the week  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Mrs Kelsey Mort 

 

https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=031QAB2R&id=6EACD36A525AEA6A92275FB9AF841E149169D984&thid=OIP.031QAB2RDIaBZtEzgnqBLgHaE8&mediaurl=https%3a%2f%2ffbcd.co%2fimages%2fproducts%2fbb51acd7b65089cd71ddd960262951d7_resize.png&exph=1000&expw=1500&q=encourage+one+another+and+build+each+other+up&simid=608032034126299249&selectedIndex=32&adlt=strict

